

Horsley CoE (VA) Primary School
The Street
Horsley
Gloucestershire
GL6 0PU
01453 833625

admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk

23 September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

As my recent letter mentioned, we would like to invite you to a phonics information session, to talk about books, reading, Little Wandle etc. This is an exciting opportunity to give you an update on how phonics will unfold for the reminder of the year. It will also give us an opportunity to answer any questions you may have.

This informal meeting will take place in Foxes classroom on Thursday 10th October, from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. We would very much appreciate it if you could organise childcare for this hour, as it can be difficult to focus whilst young children are around. If you cannot arrange childcare, your children are welcome to go to the church with Mrs Freeman as a last resort.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Kerry and Mrs Everett











